
Speedwatch Report 

Parish Council 19th January 2023 

 

During December the number of sessions run by the group was very low, due operators 

availability and the weather conditions. 

We ran just 6 sessions during the month, totalling 3 hours, 4 of those sessions did not record 

any speeding vehicles, 2 of the sessions recorded just one speeding, with the fastest speed 

recorded 40mph. 

Because of the limited activity I have not created the full summary of sessions for December, 

instead I have added the short version of the months activity below. 

 

 

Cllr. Colin Boylett, Speedwatch Co-ordinator. 


